
Church Choir Performance Announcement 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce that our church choir will be performing on [Date] during the 

[Service Time] service. This performance is an opportunity to uplift our spirits and worship 

through music. 

The choir has been diligently rehearsing and we are looking forward to sharing their talent with 

you all. We encourage everyone to come and enjoy this special time of worship together. 

If you would like to reserve a seat, please contact the church office at [Contact Information]. 

We hope to see you there! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


